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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ot

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

Octcber 19, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296

Enclosed are revisions to the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant Physical
Security Plan dated September 9, 1982 and instructions for updating your
copies 6 through 10. These revisions are submitted pursuant to 10 CFR
Part 50.54(p) and do not require NRC staff review.

The enclosed information is being sent by registered mail. The signed
receipt signifies that you have received this information and acknowledge
that it is safeguards information and should be with'. eld from public
disclosure as provided for in 10 CFR Part 73 21. This receipt will also
be taken as verification that your copies of the plan have been updated
and the superseded material has been destroyed.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

DS h
D.D. S. Kammer , 03 ,cO

Nuclear Engineer g' .,j7.
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My Commission Expires Y
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Enclosures
cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II
ATTN: James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. R. J. Clark h
[[

Browns Ferry Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland 20814
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